
Culver City Unified School District
Adnini!tiation B(ilding 4014 lryina Pla.. Culvcr Cit, CA 90232-2848

Qto) 442-4220

June 19, 2009

Via US Mail

I am sure that you are aware that the S1a1e ol'Calilbrnia is cunenlly facing an unprecedented
fiscal crisis. .A11his time, the stale is projecting ar estimated $24 billion deficit in its budget.
This substantial state budget shortfall will result in significanl reduclions in funding for the
Culver City Unified School District.

Therefore, ow Disldct, out ofnecessity, must seek to make an extraordinary amount of
additional budget cuts for the 2009 2010and2010 2011schoolyears. Tothisend,our
District is reserving the right 1o reduce employees' annual salaries and/or work year beginning
wilh the 2009 2010 school year. fhis is, ofoourse, subject to applicable stale collective
bargaining negotiation requiremenls.

Copies ofthis notice and the Board Resolution reserving the right to negotiate the reduction of
employees' salaries have been provided to the Disl ct's exclusive baxgaining representatives.

We regret fhe necessity for this notice. However, to be fiscally responsible, the Board believes it
must preserve its options in light ofthe substantial deteriomtion ofCalifomia's state budget.

Sincerely,

fillins rhe futur wi.h options

Dear

lr%*re
Dr. Myrna Rivera Cotd
Superintendent
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